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      “Promote Community Growth”
January 15, 2021
RE: 2021-2022 Membership Letter 

The Kenly Area Chamber of Commerce would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for the 2019-2020 year that brought many challenges due to COVID-19. Your support and participation in the events that were not cancelled and able to continue were greatly appreciated. Enclosed please find the membership renewal application for 2021-2022.
You may choose to continue to be a “base” member only, or take advantage of helping to support Chamber projects & receiving special recognition as a Tiered Member. The Board of Directors offer selections of sponsorships to annual events and projects. By selecting sponsorship of the events, you would like to participate in, you will be recognized as a Tiered Member. When choosing to become a “Tiered Member”, please specifically select the projects you wish to support.  There are four levels of tiered membership from Platinum to Bronze. Your tier will be determined by your sponsorship selections.  

Each sponsorship level will include a distinct group of benefits including, your logo and name on all event material and promotions.  Other benefits include: a reserved table, additional tickets at no additional cost, a banner with name and logo showcased at events and social media. 

The Chamber is excited and hopeful about the upcoming year and the ability to continue recognizing a “Business of the Month” that will display the business logo on a banner and the second calendar production will be an 18-month calendar beginning in March. Please send us your special events and date to be added to the calendar by 2/5/21. We are hopeful that our annual events can be held in person but ready for the possibility of limitations or being virtual. 
The Kenly Area Chamber of Commerce and the Town of Kenly has completed their 50/50 Digital Sign Project. We offer our members the opportunity to display their community-oriented messages. You may request an application if you are interested in displaying a message. It is on the corner at the intersection of HWY 222 and HWY 30.
Thank you for your past membership support in our Chamber and for all you do to make our community the best!  We look forward to continuing to work with you to keep the Kenly area prosperous.

If you need additional information please contact the Chamber office by phone or email. 

Sincerely

Monica Davis

Executive Director

                          Janie Holland, President, 

                  Shannon Kirby, Treasurer

                        Anne Smith, Vice President                    
   Josia Jackson, Secretary

Kenly Area Chamber of Commerce

P.O. Box 190

Kenly, NC 27542

Telephone: 919-284-5510

Fax: 919-284-5501

Email Address:  kacc@embarqmail.com / www.kenlyareachamber.com

[image: image1.jpg]